DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY

CRIMINAL INVESTIGATION DIVISION

$5,000 REWARD

FOR INFORMATION PERTAINING TO STOLEN M17 PISTOLS

The Department of the Army Criminal Investigation Division is offering a reward of up to $5,000 for credible
information leading to the recovery of the 31 missing M17 Pistols or for information leading to the arrest of
the person(s) responsible for the theft. The pistols were reported missing from the Crescenz Consolidated
Equipment Pool located on Fort Moore, GA 31905, between March and May 2024.

==
[

On May 16th, 2024, the Southern Field Office received notification that 31 M17 Pistols were reported
missing from the Crescenz Consolidated Equipment Pool, located on Fort Moore, GA 31905. The pistols are
believed to have gone missing between the months of March and May 2024. Army CID is actively
seeking any information relevant to the theft of these M17 pistols.

Any person having credible information regarding this incident should contact the Army CID Southern Field Office

at (706) 577-4074 or submit an anonymous tip through the online reporting portal Army CID Submit a Tip - Report a
Crime (https://www.p3tips.com/tipform.aspx?ID=325)

Army CID reserves the discretion to award the full or a lesser amount based on the quality of the information,
multiple claimants, or other set criteria. The payout of cash rewards to military and federal employees for
information leading to conviction is contingent upon their exceptional actions regarding the information provided. If
you do not wish to be identified, you will be briefed on available options to remain anonymous.
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